
 
CONTACT: 

Heidi Tweedel 
LUS Public Information 

(337) 291-5822 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
February 18, 2025 
    

LAFAYETTE UTILITIES SYSTEM WARNS CUSTOMERS OF SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY 
 

LAFAYETTE, LA– Lafayette Utilities System (LUS) is issuing a warning to customers to be cautious of 
individuals engaging in deceptive practices, including falsely claiming affiliation with LUS.  
 
LUS has received several customer calls questioning a group of individuals claiming to be sales 
representatives from Mayer Solar soliciting information and using the LUS logo without approval. As a 
reminder, LUS representatives will have proper LUS identification. 
 
Please report any suspicious activity to the Lafayette Police Department. If LUS customers have questions 
about LUS correspondence, please call Customer Service at 337.291.8280. 
 
Mission Statement: As a publicly owned utilities system, we provide high-quality, competitively priced 
services that exceed our customers’ expectations, and contribute to the Consolidated Government to 
support other community needs. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
Heidi Tweedel, Lafayette Utilities System Spokesperson 
337-291-5822 office | htweedel@lus.org  
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